



**Ordinary Meeting**  
**Tuesday December 13<sup>th</sup> @ 7pm**  
**Village Hall, room opens 6:45pm for registration**

## **AGENDA**

- 1) **Welcome & apologies (IC)**
  - a) Declarations of Interest
- 2) **Police Report (PC AP)**
  - a) Local report and Monthly regional feedback
  - b) Parking issues
  - c) Road issues – surfacing south and road camber prior to D’Main
- 3) **Minutes of the last meeting (IC)**
  - a) November 2022
4. Matters arising
  - 4.1. **Area Partnership** IC feedback ref hybrid meetings
  - 4.2. **Admin support** update
5. **CCTV**
  - 4.1. **riverside install** now completed.
  - 4.2. **Selkirk Bid request**
5. **Planning**
  - 5.1. Douglas Square crossing point next actions
  - 5.2. Muirhall minutes community meeting leads
6. **Correspondence**
  - 6.1. Volunteer Flood Group/SBC corrs ref bund
7. **Public forum/Community issues**
8. **AOB**
9. **Key Dates:**
  - 9.1. Date of next CC meeting Jan 9<sup>th</sup>
  - 9.2. CC meetings 2<sup>nd</sup> Tue every months excepting July